
 

 

Announcements 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 

RED Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

• Please remember to pay attention to the location of your Resource classroom 
when you sign up. ALSO, you MUST check your Resource location in E-class 
every morning before school. There may be times a teacher may request to see 
you, and that will override your original sign-up. Please refresh your computers in 
the morning to see changes.   

 

• Warhawk Interact needs YOU to help us beat Ocon in our annual Football Food 
Drive this week! Bins will be in all classrooms for students to place donations in 
throughout the week. Thursday is the LAST day to donate. The school with the 
most donations will be announced at the varsity football game this Friday. AHS 
has been the reigning champ for three years now - help us get a four-peat!! 
 

• Arrowhead students, are you interested in becoming skilled professionals, 
career-ready leaders, and responsible community members? Come to 
the SkillsUSA informational meeting today, September 23rd from 2:45 to 
3:30 PM in Room 172 at North Campus. Learn how SkillsUSA connects 
education with industry through hands-on experiences and career-focused 
competitions. Mr. Premo and Mr. Schlitt are the club advisors. Don’t miss this 
opportunity to get involved!   

  

• Are you passionate about human rights and wanting to make a difference? 
Arrowhead’s new Amnesty International club is hosting its first informational 
meeting and we want YOU to be there! Join us to learn more about the club, our 
mission, and how you can get involved in fighting for justice and equality 
worldwide. Don't miss out on this opportunity to be part of a global movement. 
The meeting will take place in room N189 at 2:50pm today, September 23rd. We 
hope to see you there! 

 

• Do you like to debate? Are you looking for a place to express your political 
opinions freely? Do you enjoy eating free food? If so, JSAHS or JSA is the place 
for you. JSA is an open and friendly environment that discusses the current 
political climate within the United States and the world. Within these debates you 
will be given the opportunity to present your political viewpoint while respecting 
others in a judgment free setting. If you're interested in learning more, join us at 
our first meeting this tomorrow, September 24th from 6:00-7:30pm in room 
N162! See you there! 



 

 

 

• The first meeting of the Arrowhead Earth Club will be at 2:45pm this tomorrow, 
September 24th at North Campus in Room N128. Students interested in the 
outdoors, environment, and conservation should consider joining this 
club. Contact Mr. Hall or Mr. Mechenich if you have questions. 

 

• Would you like some Arrowhead gear? Maybe an basketball jersey? A Football 
Jersey? Maybe you would like some volleyball or basketball pants? What about a 
swim warmup jacket? You can purchase any of these items and many more at 
the South Campus Office, $3 or less for each piece.   

 
Have a Tremendous Tuesday! 


